
Mr Noble’s News 

Good morning everyone,  

We are starting another busy week at KSOTA. 

The big event of course is the senior students are departing for Canberra this Thursday 

morning on a 9.20 am QANTAS flight from Broome. Parents don’t forget that the flight 

out of Broome leaves at 9:20 am and students will ideally be at the airport one hour 

beforehand. 

 I am sure that they will all represent KSOTA very well. We are combining with some 

students and teachers from Meekatharra SOTA so it should be a great time for everyone. 

Students return to Broome Airport 6.10 pm Sunday 2nd September and will need to be 

picked up by parents from the Broome Airport. 

I know that these times are perhaps less than ideal but that is a reality of our remoteness. 

I am attending the camp so Katherine will be end line management in my absence. I will be 

back in the school Monday 3rd of September. 

Who’s in and who’s out the rest of this week. 

Kerry Doust will be attending Professional Learning for her MCS role in Perth and will be 

out of the school from 10 am tomorrow and will return to KSOTA Monday next week. 

Paul N out of the school from 1 pm Wednesday 22nd August and will return Monday 3rd 

September. 

Katherine and Tash will be out of the school on a home visit this Friday 24th August. 

All of this means that the people who usually pick up the phone won’t be in the school 

much this week. Friday of this week will be a difficult day as Mrs P and Mrs Paidra will be 

the only people in the office and they will both be on air until lunch time. 

Regards, 

Paul Noble 
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Important Dates 

21st August- 

Book Week Assembly 8am 

in the Muster Room 

23rd August to 31st  

August- 

Senior Students Canberra 

Camp 

11th September– Year 1/2 

Assembly 

21st September– Last Day 

of Term 3  

8th October-  Term 4  

begins 

12th October–  

Rangelands Photo  

competition closes 


